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Date:  April 6, 2021 
 
To:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
Through: Bryant Powell, City Manager 

Mike Wever, Public Works Director 
 

From:  Heather Hodgman, Administrative Services Manager 
 
Subject: Centimark- Re-Coating City Complex Roofs 
 
 
The city is working on the final phase of preventative maintenance to re-coat the city complex 
roofs.  This work will cover Human Resources, Municipal Court, Management Services, Council 
Chambers and City Attorney departments. The work will be through the cooperative Mohave 
Contract # 18R-CTMK-0418. 
 
Staff respectfully requests entering into an agreement with Centimark Corporation for the re-
coating of the city complex roofs in the amount not to exceed $78,000. 
 

 

 


